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Itõs that Time Again 

Medicareõs annual Open Enrolment           

period starts on October 15th and runs 

through December 7th.  Even if you are 

satisfied with your current Medicare    

coverage, it is still important to review 

your Medicare Part D or your           

Medicare Advantage plan , and if 

needed, switch to a different 

plan for next year.   
 

You may save money and 

get better coverage  

Research shows that people 

with Medicare prescription 

drug coverage could lower 

t h e i r  co s t s  b y           

compar ing p lans           

annually to see if there is a plan that 

would cover your medications  with           

fewer restrictions and/or lower   prices. 
  

Last year, Volunteers Assisting Seniors 

(VAS) helped over 2,000 people review 

their coverage during Medicareõs annual 

Open Enrollment period.  The people 

who reviewed their coverage and 

switched to a less expensive plan               

averaged a $720 savings in their          

prescription drug costs for 2017.  
 

Event Dates and Locations  

VAS will be scheduling appointments at 

various locations throughout the metro 

Omaha area to assist people with Part D 

and Medicare Advantage plan 

reviews again this year. For a 

list of Medicare Open           

Enrollment event locations 

and dates, click here .  
 

Please remember that the 

annual Open Enrollment  

period pertains to 

Part D and Advantage 

plans only, Medigap supplement policies 

are not subject to an annual open            

enrollment period.  
 

Schedule your appointment now  

To review 2018 Medicare Part D or  

Medicare Advantage plans, or if you have 

questions about Medigap policies, call 

VAS at 402-444-6617.  

Medicare Open Enrollment 

MyMedicare.gov 
MyMedicare.gov is a free, secure, online 

service for beneficiaries to access            

personalized information about          

Medicare benefits and services. The  

benefits of registering for an account 

include: 
 

¶ Checking Medicare information and 

claims as soon as they are processed. 

¶ Managing medication lists and other 

personal health information. 

¶ Using Physician Compare to search for 

providers and create a list of òfavoriteó 

providers. 

¶ Creating a printable òOn to Goó          

Report to share with health care            

providers. 

¶ Select a primary clinician that the           

beneficiary believes is responsible for 

coordinating their overall care.   
        

                             (continued on page 2.)  

October 15th through December 7th 

http://vas-nebraska.com/images/stories/2017_ENROLLMENT_EVENTS.pdf
https://www.mymedicare.gov/
http://vas-nebraska.com/images/stories/2017_ENROLLMENT_EVENTS.pdf
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Itôs a great 

time to see   

animals at the 

Zoo                

or plants at the 

Botanical   

Gardens! 

2017 VAS Volunteer of the Year 

The Antonson Award is given             

annually, in honor of an outstanding 

VAS volunteer by the name of 

LoõRaine Antonson.  LoõRaine was an 

active volunteer with VAS for twelve 

years.   
 

When LoõRaine passed away in 2005, 

VAS wanted to honor her memory by 

recognizing one volunteer each year, 

who shares the same dedication and 

passion for helping others that 

LoõRaine demonstrated.  This year's 

winner, Barry Gerken, has been            

involved with VAS for the past five 

years and has volunteered in the           

SHIIP and Homestead programs, as 

well as serving on the board.  In                              

addition, Barry has been actively          

involved with our strategic plan and 

has also helped with the research and 

development of materials to be used 

when counseling Medicare clients. 

Our winner not only volunteers for 

VAS, but is also active in his church 

and volunteers as a tax preparer.  
 

Thank you, Barry. 

2017 Antonson winner Barry Gerken with 2016 winner Charlie Graham. 

MyMedicare.gov(cont.) 
To create a MyMedicare.gov account: 
 

¶ Visit MyMedicare.gov and click the 

Create an Account button in the 

Secure Sign In Box 
 

¶ Complete all form fields and click 

Continue  
 

¶ Registration is complete and you 

can begin accessing your informa-

tion 
 

¶ Click on Online Tour to get to 

know the website and i ts                 

functions.  

https://www.mymedicare.gov/
https://www.mymedicare.gov
https://www.mymedicare.gov/
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VAS Fundraiser  - Celebrating 40 Years 

Donõt share your Medicare Number or other personal 

information with anyone who contacts you by phone, 

email, or by approaching you in person, unless youõve 

given them permission in advance. Medicare, or           

someone representing Medicare, will only call and ask 

for personal information in these situations: 
 

¶ A Medicare health or drug plan can call you if youõre 

already a member of the plan. The agent who helped 

you join can also call you. 

¶ A customer service representative from 1-800-

MEDICARE can call you if youõve called and left a          

message or a representative said that someone would 

call you back. 
 

Only give personal information like your Medicare 

Number to doctors, insurers acting on your behalf, or 

trusted people in the community who work with          

Medicare like your State Health Insurance Assistance 

Program (SHIP-VAS). 
 

If someone calls you and asks for your Medicare        

Number or other personal information, hang up and 

call 1-800-MEDICARE (1-800-633-4227) to report 

them.  

VAS held a 40th Anniversary celebration and                        

fundraiser on August 22.  The event was held at     

Vino Mas and featured wine and beer tastings, a 

harpist and heavy appetizers.  Over 100 people           

attended and $11,500 was raised for VAS.  Thanks to 

C.J. Guenzel, Jeff Smith, Larry MacTaggart and  Barry 

Gerken, our fundraising committee, for their efforts 

in making this event a success. 

Protecting your Medicare Card 


